
 

 

 BLUE JORDAN FOREST OWNERS’ ASSOCIATION 

Board of Director’s Meeting 

October 5, 2022 

 

Due to the recent storm damage the Blue Jordan Forest Board of Directors meeting will be 

called off for the month of October and will resume November 14, 2022. This will allow the 

water to recede from the barn and get the damage assets for repair.  

 

 

Thank you for your understanding.  

 

Maurice Formaz 

Secretary 

                  

  

  


